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SPRING FUNDRAISER
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SCHOOL WINTER PLAN

Agenda

Dec. 16, 2021



STAFF / 
SAFETY

Grade 7 position 
reposted Jan. 10 – June

Grade 8FI position (not yet 
posted) Feb. 28 – June

Casual custodian position 
(not yet posted) Jan. - June



STAFF / SAFETY

• 207 students enrolled

• Post-strike, attendance returned to normal

• Mayor Bell is interested in meeting with 

school and PSSC representative. This will 

happen in the new year.



SIP

Teaching behavior matrix



SIP

Achievement

•Practice a growth mindset

•Get to class on time

•Bring all materials to class

•Complete assigned work



SIP

Safety

• Stay in assigned seat

• Wait to be dismissed

• Use equipment and 

material appropriately

• Keep hands, feet, and objects 

to myself.



FUNDRAISING

• 285 plants were ordered

• $ 1300 Profit and donations

• Fundraiser for basketball court

• Having only red plants made for 

fewer issues with orders.



SCHOOL DONATIONS

Classroom Libraries:

• $1000.00 P-A Rotary Club

• $500.00 Perth Elks Lodge

Breakfast Program:

• $500.00 P-A Legion Branch #36 (Chase the Ace)

• $300.00 P-A Baptist Church

• $200.00 Dr. Peter and Heather Moore

• $100.00 Catholic Women’s League

Outdoor Recreation:

• $2000.00 PAFD



CANADA
FEED THE 

CHILDREN



NEW BUSINESS –
PARENT /TEACHER

• Online booking

• 37 individual parent entries

• 69 appointment, mix of phone/video

• Preferred by several parents

• Downside is less involvement from 

students



NB PERCEPTION SURVEYHello,

Between the dates of December 8th and 17th, our school will be participating in the New Brunswick Student 
Education and Wellness Survey. This survey is a collaborative initiative of the Departments of Health and 
Education and Early Childhood Development (EECD) and the New Brunswick Health Council (NBHC).

Students in grades 6-12 will also be asked questions about their wellness such as eating, physical activity, 
sleep, bullying, and substance use. The survey will be conducted online.

By taking the time to complete this survey, students can contribute to their school’s improvement plans 
and student learning and wellness activities. Results of this survey will be available from the school 
administrator next Spring.

If you would like more information on this survey, please call the New Brunswick Health Council at 1-877-
225-2521 or visit their website at www.nbhc.ca.

The survey is anonymous and voluntary. All information will remain confidential.

Prior to the date of the survey, parents who do not want their child to participate can call and inform the 
school coordinator: Justin Tompkins, Vice-Principal at 506-273-4760 or email: perth-
andovermiddle@nbed.nb.ca.

Mr. Justin Tompkins

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http://www.nbhc.ca/&data=04%7c01%7cClaudine.Dionne%40NBED.NB.CA%7cfa107aea704446f02f2e08d9b99891af%7c4d2b5fdfc4d24911870968cc2f465c9f%7c0%7c0%7c637744887188723197%7cUnknown%7cTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7c3000&sdata=Saz82fA3ED8EfR9L3zYu2yIZqSjHYBCRv4XNwHLBA5o%3D&reserved=0
mailto:perth-andovermiddle@nbed.nb.ca


NB ASSESSMENT RESULTS

Anglophone School District West Reports on 

Achievement (gnb.ca)

https://www2.gnb.ca/content/gnb/en/departments/education/k12/content/anglophone_sector/reports_on_achievement/anglophone_west.html


CHRISTMAS ACTIVITIES

FREE TURKEY LUNCH

FREE PANCAKE AND HAM 

BREAKFAST

FREE NEW YEAR BREAKFAST



SPRING FUNDRAISER



BOOK FAIR

$2788.27 Net Sales

$1254.19 Earned Rewards

Spring bookfair is planned



SCHOOL WINTER PLAN 2022


